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'Tm excited to combine my passions for real estate and the winter carnival, as the St. 
Paul Area Association of Realtors will be the main sponsor of the Grand Day Parade at 
the start of Carnival this year," Danielle commented. 

When the couple is not involved in the carnival activities and planning, they manage to 
find time for other hobbies. While they're not a big sports-playing family, Josh enjoys 
playing pickleball when he can, and both he and Danielle look forward to playing in the 
Woodbury Chamber's Annual Kickball Tournament each year. Danielle began working 
out at Farrell's eXtreme Bodyshaping (FXB) in October 2015, quickly developing 
a passion for the workouts and community. Josh soon joined her to experience it 
firsthand, and now they both train there about six days a week, alternating between 
kickboxing and strength training. Danielle is Co-Studio Manager and instructs classes. 

"Together, we've found a supportive community that feels like a second family at 
FXB Woodbury," Danielle said. 

Every year, the Pelton family takes Halloween costumes to a whole new level, along 
with their neighbors. What started out as coordinating costumes with the kids has 
now turned into a tradition where the adults plan their outfits together, while the 
kids have branched out and come up with their own creative ideas. Each year, the 
parents try to outdo themselves, and they've built quite a following of people eagerly 
awaiting to see what they'll come up with next! Another neighborhood favorite is 
gathering for a friendly game of bags. On warm summer and fall evenings, the first 
person to open their garage door and set up chairs in the driveway is quickly joined 
by others. 

The family adores traveling and tries to make a trip to Florida every year to visit 
friends and family along the Gulf Coast. Puerto Vallarta, Mexico is another favorite 
destination they try to visit as often as possible, especially to see Danielle's parents, 
who spend extended periods of time there. COVID inspired the family to embrace 
road-tripping, and they hit the road to visit friends in Kentucky and then made their 
way down to Florida. They also took a separate trip to Montana that same year. Now, 
they try to plan road trips whenever time allows, with their most recent journey 
being Kentucky over MEA break. 

Danielle and Josh occasionally take trips without the girls, but rest assured, the girls 
have more than enough fun with their grandparents while their parents are away. 
The couple's latest getaway was to Nashville, Tennessee, with Danielle's cousin and 
his wife. Last year, Danielle also took a girls' trip with one of her best friends to visit 
her cousin to see Justin Timberlake in Tampa, Florida. Danielle is looking forward to 
more travel opportunities through her leadership role on SPAAR's board including 
some trips where Josh and the girls will join her as well. 

Looking for something fun to do this winter? Go check out the Saint Paul Winter 
Carnival January 23 through February 1. If  you happen to see the Peltons there, be 
sure to stop by and say hello! 




